
DH’s collection points of deep throat
saliva samples suspended

Attention duty announcers of radio and television stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

     The Department of Health (DH) today (October 13) announced that, as the
Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 is now in force, the collection points
of deep throat saliva samples for COVID-19 testing set up in ten designated
chest clinics or dermatological clinics under the DH will be suspended.
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